
       

                                                                                                                             

 

The Behavioral Science Club (BSC) is for 
any behavioral sciences major or minor. 
BSC is currently working on joint projects 
with AKD and APS. Feel free to help us 
bridge the university to the community. 
We are always collecting and donating 
items to government and nonprofit 
organizations within the city of Russellville 
and surrounding areas!  

 

To qualify for membership, you just need to be a student in the Department of Behavioral 

Sciences. For more information, contact BSC advisor Dr. Jason Ulsperger at 

julsperger@atu.edu.  


